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PUBLIC NOTICE: IMPLEMENTATION OF AUTOMATED 

E-ROAD CARGO MANIFEST 

 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to advise its valued clients that after 

the successful implementation of the e-road cargo manifest system, the Authority will 

no longer be accepting the lodgement of Manual Road Cargo Manifests at the Ports of 

Entry as from 1 March 2021.   

 

Transporters who have not yet submiited their applications are encouraged to take 

advantage of the remaining period to finalise the registration process with ZIMRA. 

 

ZIMRA is committed to facilitating trade and travel and therefore urges all transporters 

to register and avoid unnneccessary delays at ports of entry.  

 

If there are any further clarifications required please contact Customs Automation team 

on email addresss CustomsAutomationTeam@zimra.co.zw or you can contact the 

following Customs Automation team members:  

 

S. Chinyadza    +263 772187445 

A. Mukonyora   +263 772942560 

A. Chiura            +263 7773206124 

J. Gwarimbo       +263 712 457866 

 

My Taxes – My Duties – Building My Zimbabwe! 
 

 

Public Notice Number 14 of 2021.  

mailto:CustomsAutomationTeam@zimra.co.zw

